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From the Regius Professor of Medicine, Oxford.

Jan.4th,10.

Dear Kelly,

I am sending you the photograph for the Residents'
room at the Johns Hovkins Hospital. I think it is a capital
jdea you should get together the pictures of as many of the
men as possible who have been comnected with the Hospital,

I dreampt of you the other night-- a very curious
circumstance, you were plenopotentiary of England and
America dealing with two Chinese, who were arranging terms
after a successful overflow of the Chinese into Europe.

How does the biography progress ? I hope you may
be able to arrsnge with the American Medical Associatiom.

Love to Mrs.Kelly and the children, and kind re-
gards to Miss Waterson. 7

Sincerely yours,

(signed) W.Osler



